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12 September 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

Year 12 Parents’ Information Evening 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 12 Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 20th September at 7pm in 
the school hall. 
 
The transition from GCSE’s to post 16 study is exciting but also challenging for many and it is important to get the 
best possible start to life in the sixth form.  The aim of this evening is to give parents and students some insight in 
to the academic demands of post 16 study and to explain the monitoring and support programme that all students 
will experience once they start in the sixth form. 
 
In addition, the many opportunities that exist for personal and social development as a sixth form student will be 
explained and there will be the opportunity for you to ask any questions that you may have. 
 
We look forward to meeting you on the evening.  In the meantime, if you have any questions regarding the 
evening, please do not hesitate to contact one of us. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs A Kemp     Mrs J Bellis 
Head of Sixth Form    Head of Sixth Form 
Teaching & Learning    Pastoral 
 


